
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Mike Land, City Manager 

Date: November 10, 2020 

Re: Draft 2021 Legislative Priorities 
 
 

 
Introduction: Over the course of the year, Council has discussed various subjects to be 
included in the 2021 Legislative Priorities document to be used during the upcoming 
legislative session. A draft copy is attached that reflects many items from the 2019 Priorities 
List, as well as, items pressing Coppell today. 

 
Analysis: The Council may choose to modify its previously adopted legislative priorities to 
include or delete certain aspects of it. Staff is requesting that Council provide direction 
regarding the development of a final 2021 Legislative Priorities list. Once Council has 
provided its input, staff will finalize the document for Council’s adoption during a regularly 
scheduled City Council meeting. 


